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Over time, the 1926 tag has become redundant (only containing information already specified on the main product tags), and its 
use in production is very inconsistent. Due to this, we will be removing it from all Bill of Materials and discontinuing the tag.  

Some stores and distributors have used the blank side of this tag to specify certain customer-requested information (like P&ID 
correlation, for example). For situations like these, we would recommend that they use the 4939 tag instead; it is an all-blank tag 
that is virtually the same size.  

Manufacturing has implemented the change, and we will see new inventory as original inventory sells. 

DISCONTINUING THE 1926 PRODUCT TAG 

PRODUCT NOTICE

This product notice is to inform you that we have discontinued the 1926 tag used on various products.  
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